
 

REPORT -  BC8s WrenchFest – Saturday, Sept 18, 2021 

Although the morning started with showers, it turned out to be a fantastic day for the last WrenchFest 

of the season!  A total of eight folks attended during the day with six E31’s on hand,  one E34 M5 and a 

Chrysler Magnum Stationwagon. Attendees included Vic, Tim, Mike, Dietmar, John, Glen, Henry & Tom. 

John replaced spark plugs on his E31, Glen replaced the exterior door handle gaskets on his M5, Mike 

and Dietmar did exterior door handle repair on Mike’s E31.  The next BC8s event will be the Sea to Sky 

Thanksgiving Day drive from North Vancouver to Squamish.  We will send out an email to everyone once 

the details have been finalized.  This event was scrubbed last year due to Covid 19.  Fingers crossed it 

will not be cancelled this year.  Stay tuned! 
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